
For the past several years Victory Ridge 
Academy has partnered with Polk County 
School Board to provide student 
transportation.

Due to circumstances beyond our control, beginning in August 2020, PCSB will no 
longer be transporting VRA students. Through Victory Ridge Charitable Fund's 
Wheels on the Bus Campaign, our goal is to raise $800,000 to acquire and operate 8 
school buses over the course the 2020-21 school year.

At Victory Ridge Academy, we serve over 270 special needs students (with a waiting 
list) from both Polk and Highlands counties. Without this funding, two-thirds of our 
students with special needs may no longer be able to attend our school to receive the 
specialized education and therapy that they need.

Please consider donating to VRCF's Wheels on the 
Bus Campaign. This is one of the largest fundraisers 
that our charitable fund has ever undertaken and is 
critical to the future of our school.



Buy a BUS!

Buy half a bus 

Buy an engine

$100,000                

$50,000               

$25,000

  $15,000

$10,000

Buy a transmission  

Buy the seats 

Buy the wheels               

Buy the tires

Buy the windshield              

$5,000

$2,500

$1,000

$100 $50 $25

Other donation:

$500 $250

Other  $_________ Make my gift monthly

Please make checks payable to Victory Ridge Charitable Fund.

Enter in the following information if you're using a credit card to make your donation. 

Or visit our website www.victoryridge.org/wheels/ to make your donation securely online.

Credit Card Number:__________________________________________ Expiration Date: ____ / ____    C VV:______ Card Holder's 

Name:____________________________________________________ Signature____________________________________________________

Please mail completed forms and/or checks to: Victory Ridge Academy Attn: Wheels 501 Burns Ave, Lake Wales, FL  33853

MAKE A DONATION
Of our 275 students with special needs, two-thirds rely on buses to attend VRA 
every day. Without your help, they may not be able to attend our school next year.




